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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

School lunch menu – week 3 

 
 

Crackington class assembly 

Crackington had their class assembly this week. It was a real variety show of skills and 

learning - plays, poems, raps, gymnastics, quizzes.... and lots more! Everyone faced 

their fears, overcame their nerves, and put on a great show! Thank you to all our 

parents for coming and watching. 
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Class Assemblies  

Years 3, 4 and 5 will be having class assemblies this term. 

Parents/Carers will be invited to come to school (at 9am) and watch their children 

share some of their work they have done this year.  

 

Thursday 16th June – Duckpool class - Parents/Carers, please come through the office 

to the school hall at 9am.   

 

Wednesday 22nd June – Millook class  

Thursday 30th June – Crooklets class 

 

Attendance 

The whole school attendance for this week is 92.9% 

We hope this improves next week! 

The class attendance winner for this week is Duckpool 97.4% 

Most improved class attendance this week is Crackington up 6% from before half 

term. 

 

Sports Day-Tuesday the 28th of June 1-3pm 
We are delighted to run our sports day with parents and friends allowed to watch 

again. The races will start at 1pm and will finish at approx. 3pm. There will be track 

races and field events. Children will be encouraged to take part in one of each. 

They will be in their houses and supporting each other. If possible, can your child 

wear the colour of the house they are in (this can be a t shirt or cap or shorts for 

example): 

Dolphins-blue; Octopus-yellow; Crabs-red; Turtles-green. 

 

We request that all parents/family and friends stay in the designated area. For 

safeguarding reasons, the children will not be allowed to come over to you during the 

event. Further information will follow. 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

Breakfast club  

If you would like your child to attend our breakfast club, please book via ParentPay. It 

is important you book breakfast club sessions so we know how many children will be 

attending each day.  
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BPA PTA Ice Lolly Fridays 

Great news! Our first ice lolly sale was a huge 

success, we raised almost £110! We had 

another ice lolly sale today; we will let you 

know the total raised in our next 

newsletter. Thank you to all our helpers.  
We are going to hold an ice lolly sale every 

other Friday - 24th June, 8th July and 22nd July. 

If you can help at one of our events, please 

email bpapta@budeprimary.org - any help 

would be greatly appreciated! We hope the children enjoy 

the tasty frozen treats.   

 

PE After school clubs  

Tuesday – Year 4 Kwik Cricket 

Thursday – Year 6 Kwik Cricket 

Friday – Year 5 Kwik Cricket – spaces still available please sign up on ParentPay. 

 

If you have signed your child up to an after-school club, they are expected to attend. 

Please let the office know if they will not be attending. 

 

Year 5 Aspire Games – Wednesday 15th June 

Year 5 are to attend the Year 5 Aspire Games for a day full of sports fun on the 15th 

June. Please consent on ParentPay as soon as possible. 

The coach will be leaving Bude Juniors at 7.45am so children would need to arrive at 

school at 7.30am. We aim to arrive back at school at approximately 4pm.  

 

Year 4 Plymouth Aquarium trip 

Year 4 will be going to the Aquarium on Monday 11th July. Leaving school at 9am and 

returning by 4pm. Please consent and pay on ParentPay. 

 

Year 3 Royal Albert Memorial Museum trip 

Year 3 will be going to the museum in Exeter on Thursday 14th July. The coach will be 

leaving school at 8.15am and returning by 4pm. Please consent and pay on 

ParentPay. 

 

ParentPay debts 

Please clear any dinner money, breakfast club and after school club debts over the 

weekend on ParentPay. Any debt you have on ParentPay needs to be cleared. Thank 

you. 
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After School Club  

Reminder, if you would like to book your child into after school club in the new term, 

please contact the school office know on 01288 352731 or email 

juniorsecretary@budeprimary.org   

 

Absences  

If you are taking your child out of school, please complete an exceptional 

circumstance leave request form. You can get one from the office or print one from 

the website. 

 

Reminder, if your child is absent from school, please let the office know before 9am. 

You can leave an answerphone message, send an email to 

juniorsecretary@budeprimary.org or telephone the office.  

Please give full details to why your child is absent, “not well” or “not feeling well” or 

“not in” is not a reason that we can use on our registers.  

For example, is it a sickness bug, tummy upset, severe cold/flu, bad tooth ache or 

covid symptoms? The office will have to contact you if this is not clear. 

If they are feeling a little under the weather, please send them in and let us know so 

we can keep an eye on them.  

Please try and make medical appointments for your child outside of school hours. 

 

Diary dates  

Wednesday 15th June  

 

Year 5 Aspire Games trip 

Tuesday 28th June 1pm-3pm Sports Day  

 

Monday 4th July – Wednesday 6th July Year 6 Residential  

 

Monday 11th July  

 

Year 4 trip to Plymouth Aquarium 

Thursday 14th July  

 

Year 3 trip to Royal Albert Memorial 

Museum  

Friday 22nd July  Last day of term  

 

Monday 25th and Tuesday 26th July Inset Days 

 

Monday 5th and Tuesday 6th September Inset Days  
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